
May 5, 2020 
 
 
 
Hello T & Ters, 
 
I hope you are all doing well.  I miss you all very much.  I hope you are taking advantage of the 
AWANA lessons we are posting on the website.  If you cannot print the lessons off of the 
website and would like a paper copy or you would like a copy of the previous lessons, please 
text me with your name and address and the lessons you would and I will send you a paper 
copy of the lessons.  If you are doing the lessons, please bring the completed copy to AWANAS 
when we return and I will give you credit for those lessons.  
 
Remember, if you are in the Evidence of Grace book, do the lessons that have Evidence of 
Grace on them.  If you are in the Grace In Action book, do the lessons that have Grace In Action 
on them. 
 
Both books have a Tracking Sheet for your verses.  I want to challenge you to memorize at least 
one of the verses weekly.   
 
This will be our last week to post the home lessons for AWANAS.  Hopefully we will be able to 
resume in person in the fall, when school starts again.  Until then, look for summer activities on 
our website and on the Remind App.  
 
Have a great summer. 
 
I Love You, 
Miss Susan 
528-3950 (call or text) 


